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Addendum #1: 
*The previously scheduled on Wednesday, March 9th, mandatory pre-bid meeting and site 
visit will be canceled due to forecasted thunderstorms.  A mandatory pre-bid meeting will 
now be held on Monday, March 14, 2022 at 1:00 PM at Wildwood Park.  

Questions about this addendum should be directed to Mark Nottingham, Parks Planner via 
email: mnottingham@greenvillenc.gov.  
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